
(term time only)

9:15am until 11am

Contact Sue: 
lamberhurstlittlelambs
@gmail.com 

  

Lamberhurst
Little lambs Playgroup
Lamberhurst Memorial 
Village hall
Every Tuesday 

NOTE: If you have received this mailing by mistake, our apologises. If you currently subscribe to our emailing list 
and wish to change any details or be removed, please notify us at: lamberhurstlittlelambs@gmail.com.
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Welcome...
We hope you all had an amazing Easter break and are looking forward to a wonderful 
Summer !

Here are some of the children’s Spring craftwork from last term...

Summer Picnic in the Park!
One for the diary...16th July 2019, a popular event held at the Lamberhurst playground 
(weather permitting), within the recreation grounds, to the rear of the Village Hall.

Dates for your Diaries
‘Lamberhurst Little Lambs’ Playgroup meets again from 

Tuesday , 23rd April until 16th July, 2019
Half-term closure is 28th May, 2019


